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October 2, 2002

To: Switchgear Committee Chair

Re: ERP Subcommittee Meeting Minutes, Galveston, TX

ERP Subcommittee has met on Wednesday, 10/02 at 12 noon with 9 members  present. The meeting agenda included the following items:

1. Shaun Slattery will be an editor for Transaction papers on subjects related to  LVSD Subcommittee.

2. Alex Dixon will be an editor for Transaction papers on subjects related to HVS Subcommittee.

3. Summary of papers recently reviewed in the Switchgear Committee:

3.1 HVCB – 7 papers reviewed, 4 revised back for 2nd review, 4 outstanding revisions, 6 approved for publication, 1 rejected, 1 redirected to other TC

3.2 LVSD – 3 outstanding papers will be forwarded to S. Slattery for review

3.3 SA – 1 paper reviewed, reviewed and accepted

3.4 HVF – no papers

4. Nomination of WG C37.48.1 (CLF Application Guide) will be made by November 1st for both PES Working Group Award (Standard or Guide) and Tech. Com. Working Group Recognition Award. Tim Royster will help in filling out the nomination forms.

5. Roy Alexander will receive a Distinguished Service Award as a past TC Chairman at the next (Spring 03) meeting.

6. John Brunke provided an excellent overview of the IEEE Fellows nomination process and offered help in preparing potential nominations.

7. Due to lack of commitment there will be no RODE Subcommittee Tutorial for Spring 03 meeting. Instead, the proposal is to talk to CIGRE WG 13.07 “Controlled Switching” to provide a Technical presentation at the next meeting. Mietek Glinkowski and John Brunke will coordinate.

8. Letters of Appreciation will be sent out to the technical program speakers, Dr. Paul Chu and Robert Goodin for their excellent presentations.

Respectfully submitted

Mietek Glinkowski

Chair of Education, Recognition, and Publication Subcommittee
_1046061676.unknown

